
"Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the Fiscal 2020 Wilbarger County Proposed
Budget will be held on September 9, 2019, at 9:00 a.m. before the Commissioners Court
of the said County at the Courthouse in Vernon, Texas. A copy of the proposed budget is
on file and in the office of the County Clerk. This notice is being published per 
Local Government Code section 111.007."

Notice of Budget Hearing content is as follows:

To Editor:  Please Publish on 08-28-2019 in classifieds as a Legal Notice
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